
      BUSBY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
South Liverpool Road, Busby, NSW, 2168 

Ph: 02 9607-7211 

Email: busby-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Ena Lakisoe-Mapuna 

 

Year 6 Fundraiser 

 
 
Dear Parents/caregivers  
 

Our Year 6 students are raising money for their end of year farewell. We will be selling ice-cream spiders 

on Thursday 11th April (Week 11). The choice of flavours is either cola or raspberry with vanilla ice-cream. 

The cost for one drink will be $2.00. We will be taking pre-orders below and deliver them to each class at 

lunchtime on this day.  

Please fill in the pre-order note and return to the office no later than 9th April. 

 
 
Ms E Lakisoe         Ms Sama & Mr Bazarni 
Principal         Year 6 teachers 
 
 
 

 

 

Please return to the office no later than 9th April (Week 11) 

 

Year 6 Fundraiser Pre-order - Spider drinks 

 

My child _________________________________________   of class  __________________ 
       
 

Please select your flavour below 
 

                            Raspberry   
                  

                            Cola  
 

 
I have enclosed $_____________. 

 
 

Parent/carer signature: _______________________________ Date: ___________________ 
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